
Advance Notice 
January 16, 2025 
 
 
 
Report out on the 2025 Legislative Conference – Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: Presented for information only. 
 
 
Board members attended the Legislative Conference on January 11 and 12, 
2025 in SeaTac, WA.  A report will now be given on the conference for public 
information. 
 
            


